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 SGR/JJO/KWS/Ref: NI2024ID 
 
 
11 April 2024 
 
 
<name> 
<address> 

 
 

 

Student: <name> - Year 6 
 
Dear <name> 
 
We are delighted that <name> will be joining Park Hall Academy in Year 7 from September 2024. 
 
<Name> is joining our school at a very exciting time.  Park Hall is a “good” school.  Our progress results continue to be very 
strong. 
 
We thought we would now let you know about some important dates that are coming up.  It would be worth either adding 
these to your calendars or keeping this letter pinned to the refrigerator.   
 

Important Dates 

Monday 1st July 2024 Monday 8th July 2024 Thursday 11th July 2024 Friday 12th July 2024 

Induction Evening Part 1 Induction Evening Part 2 
Induction Day at Park Hall-Full 

Day 
Induction Day at Park Hall-Full 

Day 

 
We will be hosting two Induction Evenings, where uniform and other key information will be discussed with you.  There will 
be the opportunity to see the uniform expectations and we are also working with our uniform partners to offer parents and 
carers some deals, to save you money.  We are also holding two full Induction Days for all our new pupils.  Pupils will be 
expected to attend both days.  
 

We are excited to announce that we will be running our successful Summer School Programme again this year. Dates for 
this year’s Summer School will be Tuesday 23rd July to Friday 26th July. More information regarding this will be coming out 
shortly.  
 

As a school, we will be speaking to your child’s teacher to find out more about them very soon. We will also be asking you 
to complete several questionnaires to support us in getting to know your child. You will be able to access transition 
information and questionnaires from a private link (see below), which will direct you to the Park Hall Transition 2024 
webpage. You will only be able to access this webpage by clicking on the link. We will also email this out to all parents and 
carers.  
 

https://www.parkhallschool.org.uk/parkhalltransition   
 

This year, all the transition information will be accessible via the link above. We will send out reminder emails to view this 
webpage via our transition email address transition@parkhall.org. Please check your junk folder for the first correspondence 
and add this address to avoid this happening for further emails. 
 
If you do have any questions in the meantime, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr S Gregory                                                         Mr J Jones 
Deputy Headteacher                                             Assistant Headteacher  
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